
 

 

 

 
 

   

  

 
 
 
 
July 22, 2021 
 
Dr. Chris Mackie, Medical Officer of Health, Middlesex London Health Unit 
Dr. Alexander Summers, Associate Medical Officer of Health, Middlesex London Health Unit 
Neal Roberts, Chief, Middlesex-London Paramedic Service 
Cathy Burghardt-Jesson, Warden, Middlesex County  
Bill Rayburn, Chief Administrative Officer, Middlesex County 
 
SENT VIA EMAIL 
 
Dear Dr. Mackie, Dr. Summers, Neal Roberts, Cathy Burghardt-Jesson, and Bill Rayburn: 
 
On behalf of Cargill and the London facility team, we wish to extend a heartfelt thank you for your 
COVID-19 vaccination program and your efforts to make it easy for our stakeholders to 
participate.  Your dedication to community safety supports our workplace safety efforts and is aligned 
with our value, “put people first.”  
 
Through this effort,  you have provided our employees access to the vaccine and made it possible for 
them to take this critical step in stopping the virus. We greatly appreciate your commitment to 
protecting the health and safety of our team and the broader community. 
 
 
Sincerest thanks, 
 

 
 
Jeff Vassart  
President, Cargill Canada 
 

 

Derek Hill  
General Manager – London 
 
 


